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This Week….. 
 
In literacy, we have been writing about our Mum 
and the people who are special to us in 
preparation for Mother’s Day this Sunday. We 
have also created a beautiful card which we 
can’t wait to share.   
 
We have continued with our daily phonics 
lessons and this week we learnt how to read 
words ending in ‘ing’ such as ‘singing and 
running’. 
 
In maths, we have continued to learn all about 
number 7. We have discussed ways we can 
make 7 and the different ways that we can show 
this. Such as 5 and 2 fingers, or using a part 
part whole model.  
 
In provision we have had lots of fun describing 
different materials after learning all about 
plastic last week. We have used playdough to 
create the correct amount of candles on birthday 
cakes and have been adding the correct amount 
of jewels to the crowns on our funky finger table.  
 
 

 
                             

Star of the Week 
 

Congratulations to our Star of the Week! 

Bluebells: Lennon Busow  

Daffodils: Rayan Miah 

 
 

Well done!  
  

We love to see and hear about your child’s achievements at home. We would love if you would share these with us on Seesaw.  

We would love to see their reading, writing, maths, creative and physical skills at home. Have they learnt to ride a 2 wheeler bike? 
Have they learnt to make their bed? Can they tie their shoe laces/ fasten buttons/buckles?  Let us know!  

Word of the week  

Waterproof 

 

Easter Bingo  
Thank you for your kind Easter Egg donations.  

On Thursday 23rd March we will be holding our 
Easter Bingo after school. We can’t wait to see you 

all there! 
Red Nose Day 

We enjoyed taking part in Red Nose Day 
activities such as, pin the red nose on the 

teacher and a red nose  
and spoon race.  

 
 


